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Saturday 26th May 2017 
 

Group Allotment 
Scout Section Community Challenge Activity 

 
Site Clearance Day – Friday 1st June 2018 

 
Dear Parents & Scouts 
  
The Group, after many years of waiting, have now secured an opportunity to have our own allotment.  The 
Allotment Site is located on Mosslands Drive, Wallasey.  
 
The first of our activities is a site clearing day and is taking place on Friday 1st June 2018, and we would very 
much like to have a two partys of Scouts helping, one in the morning and another in the afternoon. 
 
The Plot we have been allocated is next door to a plot operated by our Scout Leader, Steve winter, and has been 
unattended for some years. So, our initial activity for the first year of our tenure is one of a Community Project to 
clear the plot and bring it back into service for planting. If we can do this quickly, we may also be in a position to 
get some planting in this year, so our Scouts can see the fruits of their labour. 
 
So that we can coordinate our first activity, we have put an expression of interest form onto the Group website.  
The form also asks for expressions of interest from parents to see in what ways you might be able and willing to 
help too.  Could we therefore ask that all Scout parents complete the following form in full: 
 

https://www.12thwallasey.co.uk/allotment.php 
 
If we then get enough support from the Scouts, and parents, the Group can then make a decision about keeping 
the plot and extending access to allow the Cubs & Beavers to also come along and do some planting of their own. 
 
Thank you all for your time in completing the online form, and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
Yours in Scouting 
 
Hawkeye 
 
AKA: Andrew Pickersgill 
Group Scout Leader – 12th Wallasey Scout Group  
Mobile: 07952 987 402 Email: hawkeye@12thwallasey.org 

https://www.12thwallasey.co.uk/allotment.php

